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March 20, 2007

TET Scholarship Selection Committee

Carmen Johnson, Sr. Secretary

Division of Technology of for Education and Training

School of Education

414 East Clark

Vermillion, SD 57069

Dear TET Scholarship Selection Committee,
I am unhesitatingly recommending Stacy Huber for the TET Scholarships due to the fact that Mrs. Huber has constantly strived to incorporate technology to her English and Journalism curriculum. As a student in her Journalism Class, and a past student of her English classes, I’ve had numerous experiences with her success in educating her pupils in an informative and interesting manner.

In the realm of technology, Mrs. Huber integrates fresh, cutting edge techniques and ideas into her courses. In her Journalism class, for example, she assigns us a weekly story but encourages us to use e-mail to communicate with potential interviewee’s to give us a broader understanding of the business world as well as requiring us to read on-line newspapers instead of the often less-stimulating paper version.
Recently, she has purchased the local paper to give her Journalism students an unprecedented, “hands-on” experience that gives us the power to analyze and learn from a real operating business. As a student, I have found Mrs. Huber’s ownership of the Tri-County News to be an instrumental aspect in my development as a journalist and a future college student. The unique opportunities that Mrs. Huber has offered helped secure my position as a recipient of the Al Neuharth Journalism Scholarship at the University of South Dakota. 
My fellow students and I have learned to embrace technology and experienced a real working business that only a select few high school students could ever hope to. Please select Mrs. Huber as a recipient for a TET Scholarship; it will not be wasted.
Respectfully,
Patrick Morrison
Wakonda High School Senior


